
 

On October 12th, the Department of City Planning presented the draft 

recommendations of Vision 2020: The New York City Comprehensive Waterfront Plan 

to a diverse audience of over 250 members of the public, including community 

activists, government officials, industry representatives, city residents, and many 

others with a passion for the waterfront. Amanda Burden, NYC Planning 

Commissioner, welcomed the crowd and spoke of her desire to give planning for the 

water the same amount of attention as planning for the land. Following the 

presentation, approximately 40 people testified on a broad range of issues. A full 

summary is available here. Thank you to all who came and particularly to those who 

gave written or verbal statements. As with the previous public meetings on Vision 

2020, the comments are very helpful as we continue to refine the plan’s 
recommendations. 

If you haven’t yet, we hope you will take the time to read the draft recommendations 

and submit your comments online.  

The deadline for public comments on the draft recommendations is 5 p.m. on 

Friday, November 12th, 2010. The final plan is expected to be issued by the end 

of the year. For more details on the plan and the extensive public process thus far, 
visit www.nyc.gov/waterfront. 

 

 


